PHYSICIANS ASSISTANT PROGRAM P. O. BOX CHS 2914 December 17, 1970

POSTAL CODE 27706 TELEPHONE 919-684-6134

Jerry Bredouw 7309 Franklin Avenue # 104 Los Angeles, California 90046

Dear Mr. Bredouw:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on the very fine job you did with the recent episode of "The Bold Ones" that gave the physician's assistant concept some much-needed publicity. I enjoyed the program very much and all of the comments I have heard from other people concerning this episode were very favorable.

I would also like to extend my gratitude for getting us in touch with Mr. Moores. Since your correspondence with him he has visited our program on two occasions and, to the best of my knowledge, is seriously contemplating making Chipper a physician's assistant. I am certain you realize how well this concept has caught on in the professional world, but it is the type of support that you have helped obtain that will ultimately have a great deal to do with its overall success.

I am sorry that you were unable to attend our recent Third Annual Duke Conference on Physician's Assistants, but have taken the liberty of including your name with the other participants so that you will receive a complimentary copy of the proceedings when they return from the printer. If there is any other information concerning our program specifically or this concept in general that would be of help to you, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Once again, I would like to extend our invitation for you to visit the program at your convenience and meet with the many people who have helped make this program the success it is.

I am looking forward to your forthcoming movie, and would sincerely appreciate your keeping me posted as to the scheduling of developments from your end. Because of my schedule, I have to limit the time I spend watching television.

With best wishes for continued success, I remain

Sincerely yours,

D. Robert Howard, M.D., Director Physician's Assistant Program

DRH:ds